
 

 

 

 

 

In Memoriam, Mr Ljubo Bešlić 

 

With the passing of former Mayor of the City of Mostar Mr Ljubo Bešlić, UWC Mostar lost a great friend and 

supporter. Ljubo Bešlić has supported the work of the United World College since its very establishment. 

Whether as a graduation ceremony speaker, guest of honor at a festival or providing loyal support with our 

new residences, Ljubo Bešlić will always be remembered with gratitude as a great friend and supporter of our 

institution.  
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Opening of Mejdan Residence, 2014 



 

 

 

Welcoming UWC Mostar students, 2015 

Festival for Children, 2013 


